
City of Wellsville 
411 Main 

Wellsville, KS 66092 
 

The regular meeting of the Wellsville City Council was held on Wednesday, June 24th 
2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Wellsville City Hall meeting room, located at 411 Main Street. 
Councilmen present were Cory Cunningham, Dave Rogers and Jared Eggleston .   Also 
present were Building Inspector Wes Brown and Chief of Police John Blair. 
 
Councilman Ryan Eiche and Councilman Chuck Rutledge were absent. 
 
Councilman Cory Cunningham moved to approve the consent agenda.  Councilman Jared 
Eggleston seconded.  Motion passed 3-0. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting up for public comments.  There were no comments. 
 
County Commissioner Renoud gave the county activity report.  He reported they are 
looking at a new machine to clean out culverts; he invited City Superintend Cross down 
for the demonstration. 
 
Eagle Scout Sam Hinckle spoke regarding a project he is working on at the library 
placing a bench and also taking out a dead bush and replanting another one in its place.  
 
The consensus of the council was to approve the Eagle Scout project at the Library. 
 
Clayton Neel of the Wellsville Car Show gave an update.  He stated the car show will be 
the last Friday of August every year.    He also stated he would like to try a wrist band for 
open container for people over the age of 21, no glass bottles would be allowed.  The 
KHP will be at the show as well as the Franklin County Sheriffs Dept.  The wrist bands 
would only be sold at Hurricane Sherry’s and Chili Jacks.   
 
The Mayor asked for a list of provisions regarding the rules and regulations that would 
pertain to this event for the next meeting. 
 
Dave Rogers moved to accept Resolution 01-24-2015 a permit to let the Joint Recreation 
Commission for operation of maintenance vehicle within the city.  Councilman Cory 
Cunningham seconded.  Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Councilman Jared Eggleston moved to purchase the court laptop computer from Sanders 
Software.  Councilman Cory Cunningham seconded.  Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Chief John Blair gave the police department activity report.  Chief Blair stated they had 
to replace tires on one of the SUV’s.    Officer Foltz completed the School Resource 
training.  Chief Blair stated that a new server had to be purchased at the Police 
Department.   Chief reported that several people have picked up applications and they 
will start interviewing. 



 
Building Inspector Wes Brown estimates that 120 homes do not have good addressing on 
the buildings, including City Hall and the Library.  He would like to proceed with this 
project.  
 
Councilman Dave Rogers moved to adjourn the meeting.  Councilman Cory Cunningham 
seconded.  Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:38 p.m. 
 
Tammy Jones 
City Clerk 
 
 


